
        TOWN BOARD MEETING     

       TOWN OF NEWTON      

                                                             JUNE 14, 2018 

A special town board meeting for the Town of Newton was held on Thursday June 14, 2018 pursuant to 

posted notices.  Said meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Chairman Roger Busse.   

Present were:  Roger Busse, Denise Thomas, Mark Knorr, Barbara Pankratz and Dave Mueller. 

 

The agenda has been posted by the Road Superintendent Dave Mueller as well as put on the web by the 

clerk and the affidavit of said posting is on file with the clerk.  Supervisor Mark Knorr made a motion to 

approve the submitted agenda.  Supervisor Denise Thomas seconded the motion which carried. 

 

The first item of business was the insurance coverage for the Town of Newton.  Previously Rural Mutual 

Insurance Company was our insurance carrier.  After considerable discussion and comparing coverage it 

was decided that better coverage and a better price was quoted by Family Insurance Center, LLC of 

Green Bay with a savings of $15,846.00.  Motion was made by Supervisor Denise Thomas that the Town 

of Newton change insurance carriers from Rural Mutual Insurance Company to Family Insurance Center, 

LLC of Green Bay.  Said motion was seconded by Supervisor Mark Knorr and passed. 

 

The next item addressed was the remaining road work for 2018.  It was decided that Crack Filling would 

do the crack filling of 1.99 miles X 22’ on Scheffler Road at a cost of $7,500.  Scott Construction will do 

the slag seal on Scheffler Road at a cost of $37,762.  Northeast Asphalt will do the blacktopping on 

Carstens Lake Road from Union to Highway 42 at a cost of $46.170.  Northeast Asphalt will do cold mix 

on Newton Road at a cost of $45,298. 

 

Motion to adjourn this special meeting was made by Chairman Roger Busse and seconded by Supervisor 

Denise Thomas. 

 

    Barbara Pankratz, Town Clerk 

 


